
   PERMISSION SLIP FOR BASEBALL GAME  

              AT ROGER DEAN STADIUM 

Students Grades 7 - 12 
 
March 28, 2019 

 

 

Parent/Guardian: 

 

This letter is to notify you that your son/daughter has purchased a 

ticket to attend the Varsity Baseball game against Suncoast HS on 

Thursday, April 18, 2019 at Roger Dean Stadium in Jupiter, FL.  Our 

varsity game will begin at 2:15 p.m. and their ticket will also provide 

admission to the Minor league game at 6:30pm.  

 

No transportation will be provided by Jupiter Christian School.  In 

order for your student to attend this game, the permission slip at the 

bottom of this letter will need to be signed and returned to the Secondary 

office no later than Wednesday, April 17, 2019. 

 

By returning the completed form, you give permission for your child 

leave school at 1:45pm on Thursday, April 18th, and will be responsible 

for any work missed.  Furthermore, please understand that JCS will not 

provide supervision for your child at the ball game. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call the athletic office 

at 561-354-1943.  Otherwise, please sign and return the lower portion 

of this form. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Scott Loud 

Interim Athletic Director 

 
 

 

                    *PLEASE KEEP FOR YOUR RECORDS* 

     PERMISSION SLIP FOR BASEBALL GAME  

                AT ROGER DEAN STADIUM 

Students Grades 7 - 12 

 
 

 

 
 

 

I ________________________________ give permission for my child 

              (Parent’s name) 

 

__________________________________ to sign out of school at

 (Student’s Name)  

 

1:45pm on April 18, 2019 to attend the varsity baseball game at   

Roger Dean Stadium in Jupiter, Florida.  I understand that Jupiter 

Christian School will not provide transportation or supervision. 

 

 

___________________________________   

Parent/Guardian Signature 

 

___________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Name (please print) 

 

___________________________________ 

Date 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     *PLEASE RETURN TO UPPER SCHOOL OFFICE* 


